
 

 
 

 

 

CIS Family Math Night October 30, 2018 
 
The staff at CIS invites you and your family to join us on October 30, 2018 from 5:30-6:30 pm for our 
Family Math Night for students in K-5. This is a great opportunity for hands on fun and educational 
learning for the whole family.  
 
Each child/adult pairing will receive a schedule that includes the rotations and the three games for 
your math evening.  This schedule will be emailed on the day of the event and will be available upon 
check-in at the Family Math Night.  The event starts promptly at 5:30 and each rotation will last 15 
minutes.  Your schedule will clearly state which rotation/room you will be attending for each game.  
At the end of the evening students are encouraged to go to the estimation tables located by the 
administration building.  Additionally, there will be snacks for everyone to enjoy! 
 
Please RSVP by Monday, October 29 by dismissal time at 3:00 pm as we need to ensure the rotation 
group sizes are small and have the necessary materials to play each game.  The form can be returned 
to your homeroom teacher or Ms. Simoni in the office. 

 
First Child’s Name: _______________________________________________ 
Grade Level:  _____ 
Adult’s Name: _____________________ Email:  _______________________ 
 
Second Child’s Name: ____________________________________________ 
Grade Level:  _____ 
Adult’s Name: _____________________ Email:  _______________________ 
 
Third Child’s Name: ______________________________________________ 
Grade Level:  _____ 
Adult’s Name: _____________________ Email:  _______________________ 
 
OR 
Family Name: ______________________________________________ 
Grade Level (Child1):  ______  AND Grade Level (Child 2):  ______  
Adult’s Name: _____________________ Email:  _______________________ 

 
**Please note one adult can have multiple children in elementary, but the rotation 
schedule will have a mixture of games that may be more appropriate for one child 
over another.  

 
(Please contact Rita Imparato, curriculum coordinator at rita.imparato@cis.ky) for questions 
regarding this event). 
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